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THURSDAY, JULY 1, 1976 

Doubts remain 
Obviously the author of your 

editorial on the JFK assassination 
("The will to doubt," May 16) has 
not read the complete Warren Com-
mission report. If he had, he would 
know there is evidence too numer-
ous to list which was ignored or sup-
pressed in the final report. This 
includes the FBI's• spectrographic 
tests of the bullet, and photographs 
and x-rays of the President's body 
which were not included in the 26 
volumes of evidence. These tests, 
photographs and x-rays alone would 
either prove or disprove the com-
mission's single-bullet theory on 
which its lone assassin conclusion 
rests. 

You say the commission's conclu-
sion is the simplest one consistent 
with the given evidence. The prob-
km is that not all the evidence was 
given. 

Fred E. Llauget 
iGetty' 	sburg, Pa. 	— 


